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DHGK ;
COPY OF AIR LETTER

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

3lst July, 1952.

Dear Sirs, a8 . "BANDEA"

With reference to the entry Iln your return of
vessels under survey for the week ended the 1llth April
last, I shell be glad to learn how this case stands as b
this vessel's name does not appear on your éubaaqusnt
Rtns.4 or 5b.

I would also refer you to my letter of the 20th
May last and shall be glad to learn if the Speciel Survey
has been completed in all respects.

8.5,"CHIA YI"
With reference to your letter o she 28th April

last I shall be glad to learn how thils case now stands.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committes.
The Surveyors,

HORG KONG.
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